
H-13 Correspondence – Glenn Paul 
 

 

 
From: Glenn Paul [mailto:glennscottpaul@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 4, 2022 9:51 AM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: STR Long Beach 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
To whom it may concern;  
Short Term Rentals (STR) are a boon to all small businesses especially restaurants. All guests are vetted 
as opposed to hotels that do not vet. 
They enhance Long Beaches reputation as a wonderful vacation spot and bring in huge amounts of tax 
dollars. 
I think, especially in the beach areas, (Belmont Shore) that STR are one of the best things that has 
happened to Long beach in a long time. 
Glenn Paul,  
I am a business owner and have been a resident of Long Beach for 50 Years. 
Thank you for considering my opinion. 
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